
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 June 2016 
 

Temporary Truck Restriction in Indonesia during Eid al Fitr Holiday 

 

According to Indonesia Government notice, there will be temporary truck restriction in Indonesia 

during Holiday – Eid al Fitr (4-8 July, 2016). A spate of restrictions on land traffic will be restricted 

from 1 July to 10 July, 2016 (00:00-24:00).  

 

Several restrictions regarding vehicles transporting cargo (trucks):  

    -   During 00:00 – 24:00, trucks are not allowed to drive on the road  

- All trucks (excluding fuel, decomposed goods, daily needs and groceries) will be restricted to 

drive in the road 

- Special permit (subject to local government’s approval) is required for any special activity 

during this restricted period  
 

As a result of this restriction, potential impacts on daily operations may occur. Please be well 

prepared and remind your customers to adjust the shipping arrangement.  

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Service for details. 

Kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you! 

 

Ensign Head office – Hong Kong: General Line (852) 3762 6699 


